
 

Online services 

 

Information regarding online payments and parent/carers login details for the 

parent portal will be given to students in September.  

 

Students will also set up their cashless lunch accounts for the dining room on 

their first day in September.  

 

If your child/ward would like to buy their lunch from the dining room on the 

first day, they can do so by bringing in cash. Once their account has been set up 

parents/carers will be able to top up and monitor their child/ward’s lunch 

account online.   


